
From: Douglas Colquhoun  
Sent: 27 February 2020 14:40 
To: @gov.scot 
Cc: @gov.scot; @gov.scot; @gov.scot; 

@gov.scot;

Subject: RE: Pay and Pension Uplifts 

Thank you for the clarification. 

In addition, I have consistently highlighted that SE’s ability to generate income from other 
areas has, and will continue to, decline in future.  The new financial year (2020/21) will be 
the third and final year of our current property disposal programme that will have secured 
c£30m of additional income (CDEL and RDEL) over its duration.  In addition, the SIB to 
SNIB transition will impact significantly on our ability to generate income in future 
(particularly RDEL) as and when the SE investment portfolio is transferred into SNIB 
ownership. 

As ever, I would be happy to discuss this further. 

Kind regards, 
Douglas 

From @gov.scot @gov.scot> 
Sent: 27 February 2020 14:10 
To: Douglas Colquhoun @scotent.co.uk> 

Subject: Pay and Pension Uplifts 

Hi Douglas  

Thanks 
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